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LEGISLATIVE
UPDATE
KYNA  IMAN

GAM’S ADVOCACY EFFORTS NEVER END!!
 

During the 2020 election cycle, 163 of the State
House of Representative seats and 18 of the State
Senate seats will be up for election on November 3. 
Over a third of the House seats are “open” seats and
will elect new, first-time legislators to office.  While
several of the candidates running for office are
teachers, I would guess that they are not experts –
LIKE YOU – regarding gifted educational needs.

That’s why GAM’s advocacy work is ongoing.  There
are always new legislators to “educate” on the
importance of providing programs and services for
gifted students in Missouri.

Rep. Chrissy Sommers has championed and 



sponsored legislation to require every school district
to provide gifted services.  Rep. Judy Morgan was a
House Co-Sponsor of the legislation.  While we were
one vote away in the Senate from passing the gifted
mandate last session, we will be losing both Rep.
Sommers and Rep. Morgan to term-limits.  Another
strong Representative leader for gifted education
who is also term-limited is Rep. Donna Pfautsch, who
sponsored and passed legislation to require
acceleration policies for school districts.
 
GAM and the gifted education community owes
these leaders a tremendous amount of gratitude for
their service in the House of Representatives.  They
will be greatly missed.

Not only is GAM’s advocacy work never done with
educating new incoming legislators, we also need to
continue to nurture and grow and support those
who support gifted education to become strong
leaders for us as they are re-elected.



GAM has been successful with our advocacy efforts,
but there is much work to be done!  Our students
need your voice!  Lend your voice in helping
persuade policy makers that Missourians care about
gifted children and gifted education.  By advocating,
YOU – the EXPERT IN GIFTED EDUCATION – can
make a difference in the life and education of our
gifted students.

























SOMEWHERE,
SOMETHING

INCREDIBLE IS
WAITING TO

BE KNOWN.

CARL SAGAN



EDITOR'S NOTE
Written By:  Alex Pagnani

The fal l  issue of  The GAMbit  is  tradit ional ly  our largest  and
most widely read publ ication.   We would love to have you
submit  an art ic le  detai l ing your experiences,  lesson plans,

student activit ies ,  student accomplishments,  or  lessons that
you have learned when it  comes to teaching gifted learners in

this  chal lenging t ime.   Please consider  submitt ing a short
piece for  consideration.   They can be submitted to me via

email  at  pagnani@ucmo.edu


